
December 14, 2017 

The Rt. Rev. Cyril Ben-Smith 
Diocese of Asante Mampong, Ghana 
Bishopscourt, St Michael's A venue 
Mampong, Ashanti 
Ghana 

Dear Bishop Ben-Smith: 

At its meeting on December 13 , 2017, the Vestry approved that a grant of up to 
$161 ,000 made to Diocese of Asante Mampong, Ghana for the Mampong Diocesan 
Credit Union. 

Through its Grants Program, Trinity Church Wall Street collaborates in mission and 
ministry with churches in this country and overseas. We are delighted to be able to 
support your program, and we look forward to hearing of its progress. 

A letter giving the details of this award will be sent to you soon by the Rev. Canon 
Benjamin Musoke-Lubega. 

The Vestry joins me in sending you all good wishes for this important work. 

F ai thfull y, 

The Reverend Dr. William Lupfer 
The Rector 

cc: The Rev. Canon Benjamin Musoke-Lubega, Director of Anglican Relations, 
Trinity Church Wall Street 

Mr. James Danso-Kwarteng, Head of Department, Anglican Diocese of Asante 
Mampong Cooperative Credit Union, ADAM-CCU 
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